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OLV Parish Mission 
“Divine Mercy in the Gospel” 
By:  Fr. Ben Cameron, C.P.M. 

Sunday, April 17th– Thursday, April 21st 

6-7 PM Opening Adoration and Confession 

7 PM Mission Holy Hour and Conference 

7:50 PM Closing Benediction 

Sunday, April 17th  7 PM Talk -Ask For Mercy:  The Prodigal Son 
Monday, April 18th  7 PM Talk -Be Merciful:  The Good Samaritan 
Tuesday, April 19th  7 PM Talk -Confidence in Mercy:  The Sinful Woman 
Wednesday, April 20th 7 PM Talk -The Cross:  Wellspring of Infinite Divine Mercy 
Thursday, April 21st 7 PM Closing Mass:  Homily on a Summary of Living Mercy 
    -Following Mass Parish Social  
About Fr. Ben Cameron: 
Fr. Ben Cameron was born in Kokomo, Indiana, and grew up as a member of St. Patrick Catholic Church 
in that city. During his junior high and high school years, he attended a small Christian school that was op-
erated by a local Baptist church. It was in that non-Catholic environment, where his faith was often chal-
lenged, that he began to study the Catholic Faith. Fr. Ben is a 1991 graduate of Christendom College, a 
small Catholic liberal arts college in Front Royal, Virginia, where he became involved in a lay apostolate 
known as the Legion of Mary, which awakened his desire to share his Catholic Faith with others. Upon 
receiving his degree in Political Science and History, Fr. Ben planned a career in the political arena, but 
soon found that God had other plans. He joined the Fathers of Mercy in 1992, studied theology at Holy 
Apostles Seminary in Cromwell, Connecticut, and was ordained to the Holy Priesthood on May 31, 1997.  
Fr. Ben has served as Vocation Director, Treasurer, and parish mission preacher during his priesthood. He 
currently serves as the Director of the Mission Band.   



Survey Intention, Results and Use                                                                                                      
John Roebel & Parish Council 
 
Last September, Father Reutter and the nine members of Par-
ish Council elected by you to be your representatives, estab-
lished “Areas of Focus” for this year that all Commissions are 
using as a basis for their activities. These areas are: Increase 
Mass Attendance; Increase Parish Census; Increase Parish 

Revenue; Increase School Enrollment; Increase Involvement 

or Participation; Build the Faith Community; Increase School 

& Parish Awareness and Publicity; and Increase Commission 

Communication. These areas were developed by keeping our 
overall focus on the Parish Mission which instructs us to use 
our talents and gifts to bring the Word of the Lord to the world 
(full statement on website). 
 
We have two unusual circumstances that have been driving 
much of our activity to support the Areas of Focus. The first is 
the reality of declining number of priests available to support 
our Mass schedule. Although this is not a problem for next 
Sunday, nor next month, there is a real possibility that we 
could feel this shortage in the next 6 months, year or two 
years. For instance, other parishes are also dealing with this, 
as evidenced by O.L.Visitation and O.L.Lourdes recently re-
ducing Mass schedules. With that inevitability, we have decid-
ed to make a concrete plan for the day when only one priest 
will be available for Sunday Masses. In keeping with the 
guidelines of the Archdiocese, this will result in a Mass sched-
ule of one on Saturday and two on Sunday. Our approach is to 
do our homework and have this new Mass schedule ready to 
go when the situation occurs. At this point it is not our inten-
tion to change to a new Mass schedule until the situation dic-
tates it. We realize this is an important and sensitive issue to 
the entire Parish and we are going to give it the thorough in-
vestigation it deserves. 
 
The second unusual opportunity is the occasion of the 175th 
anniversary of our Parish (the 3rd oldest in the Archdiocese 
and the FIRST on the Westside!). This upcoming monumental 
event triggered us to ask: 1) How can we celebrate the fantas-
tic impact this Parish has made on our families and our com-
munity; and 2) Can we look at ourselves and determine what 

changes we can make to give ourselves a great start on our 
next 175 years and achieve our Areas of Focus? This process 
led to a list of potential projects/initiatives originated by Par-
ish Council and our many Commissions. 
 
Even though our Parish Council and Commission members 
have extensive knowledge of the Parish, Father Reutter and 
Parish Council wanted feedback on direction on Mass sched-
uling and projects associated with the 175th anniversary and 
Areas of Focus from all in the Parish. To do this, we conduct-
ed the parish-wide survey last November. This survey was 
designed to provide general sentiment on Mass times and pro-
jects using “Importance” scale rankings and written com-

ments. We were pleased with the over 300 surveys completed.  
 
Regarding Mass times, no single schedule of times was 
strongly preferred. The preference seemed to coalesce around 
an early Mass around 8:30 or 9:00, and a later Mass around 
11:00. Many other factors need to be considered in establish-
ing a new schedule, but this input along with written com-
ments will be factored into the recommendation. 
 
The part of the survey dealing with perceived importance of 
various projects generally confirmed the perception of those 
on Parish Council. The ratio of “Important” to “Not Im-
portant” feedback was: 
 
Issue                    “Important      “Not Important” 
Establish Preschool 7 1 
Replace Church Carpet 6 1 
Build Marian Grotto 6 1 
New Natural Playground 6 1 
More Handicapped Pews 5 1 
Improve Sound System                      2.5 1 
Outdoor Classroom                            2.5 1 
Rosary Walk 2 1 
Center Aisle                                     1.7 1 
Refinish Pews                                   1.5 1 
Natural Garden                                1.4 1 
Expand Choir Area  1 1 
New Baptismal Font Area                    .8 1 
 
Along with written comments, this input has been used to cre-
ate a plan to proceed to the next steps on these projects. 
 
A preschool study is in process and a decision to implement 
for the Fall 2017 school year will be made in the next few 
months. 
 
The church interior renovations are being planned and bid as a 
result of synergies and exceptional cost effectiveness of com-
pletion as a total package. We have the funds in hand to com-
plete this work and no debt will be incurred as a result of this 
work. A Capital Funds reserve will be continued with the re-
bate from the Archdiocese’ One Faith Capital campaign. 
 
The “Legacy” projects consisting of the Grotto, Playground, 
Outdoor Classroom, Rosary Walk and Garden are being de-
signed and fundraising plans are being developed.  All funds 
will be raised independent of the Capital program. The plan is 
to complete these during the 175th Anniversary period. 
 
Again, we thank you for the great input and look forward to 
the exciting times ahead! 
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Greetings from Parish Council!         
Laura Davitt 
 
Our Lady of Victory is certainly off to an exciting start to 2016!  In January, OLV hosted the annual Open House which included a 
Stewardship Fair that allowed our commissions and organizations to showcase how each contributes to the parish and school.  It 
was very well attended and there was so much positive energy that could be felt around the campus, not only by our existing com-
munity but also by our future OLV families.  What a great opportunity to welcome new families to Our Lady of Victory! 
 
Parish Council has also recently hosted the third and final Commission Town Hall meeting in mid-February.  The purpose of these 
meetings was to allow all of the Parish organizations and commissions to come together in an open forum to collaborate around 
common goals of the Parish and School, like increased mass attendance, revenue and parishioner involvement, to name a few.  
Successfully, these meetings fostered open conversation and dialogue across our various organizations.   
 
We are fast approaching a thrilling time to be part of the OLV community as we celebrate the 175th anniversary of Our Lady of 
Victory Parish!  There is so much history to celebrate and a chance to embrace and plan for the next 175 years.    As the planning 
for the 175th festivities are well underway, there will be many opportunities for everyone to be involved during this exciting time.  
Look for these opportunities in the Mass Bulletin and future editions of the Vision. 
 
Thanks to all of the OLV families for the continued support and dedication to make Our Lady of Victory a great place to be.   
 
 

Finance Commission – March 2016 
Dave Haller 
 
The Finance Commission recently met to recommend the tuition 
level for the 2016 – 2017 OLV school year. We do this every 
January with input from the OLV Business Manager. This is 
always a difficult meeting as invariably we raise the tuition to 
cover the projected expenses for the following school year. This 
year was no exception as the primary driver was the difference 
between the number of students in the graduating eighth grade 
class and the incoming first grade class. 
 
Our goal is to maintain the current year tuition rates, but that has 
not been possible in recent years.  This is due to many factors, 
but a decline in church attendance and a smaller student body 
have been contributing factors. 
 
Many parishioners at OLV work long hours on the festival and 
other fund raising activities to raise additional funds for Our 
Lady of Victory. These activities provide many of the resources 
that support the school, athletics and other important missions. 
However, the very simple task of encouraging your friends and 
neighbors to attend Mass at Our Lady of Victory can also go a 
long way to build and strengthen our Parish. 
 
We have a team of parishioners led by Peggy Kurz that is study-
ing the feasibility of starting a pre-school at OLV. The proposed 
start date is the 2017 – 2018 school year. We are approaching 
this an opportunity to improve the revenue less expenses portion 
of our budget. A pre-school will certainly provide parishioners 
(new and current) the opportunity to engage with the OLV 
School and its excellent teachers, programs and students before 
the student is in kindergarten. 
 
With your help the Finance Commission will reach our goal of a 
zero tuition increase school year. 
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School News                                                                                  Amy Borgman 

                                                                                  Principal 

This year’s Catholic Schools Week theme was Catholic Schools:  Communities of Faith, Knowledge and Service.  In reflecting on 

the theme, I am filled with gratitude for the tremendous support Our Lady of Victory School receives from the Victory community.  

We are blessed daily by volunteers, faculty, families, staff, and resources that give us the tools, expertise, wisdom, knowledge, and 

opportunities to give the very best well-rounded, faith-filled education to our students.  What sets Our Lady of Victory apart is our 

community.  We are people who roll up our sleeves to get things done, and people that come together in prayer to support each other 

in times of hardship and celebration.  With caring compassion, together, we are faithfully dedicated to the education and faith jour-

ney of our Victory children.  As we celebrate Catholic Schools Week this year, we want you to say “thank you” to the Victory com-

munity.   

 

During Catholic Schools Week, we are proud to acknowledge faculty and staff who are celebrating milestones in their dedicated 

service to the ministry of Catholic education. For 10 Years of Dedicated Service to Catholic education, we are proud to congratulate 

Mrs. Holmes, Mrs. Pellegrino, Mrs. Pizzo, Mrs. Weber, and Mrs. Wietmarschen.  For 20 Years of Dedicated Service to Catholic 

education, we are proud to congratulate Mrs. Fettig. For 35 Years of Dedicated Service to Catholic education, we are proud to con-

gratulate Mrs. Hambrick.  We thank all of our teachers for their dedication.  We are blessed with an exceptional faculty and staff at 

Our Lady of Victory. 

 

Congratulations to Joey Nartker who was honored on January 29 at the School for Creative and Performing Arts! He was awarded a 

Gold Key Scholastic Art Award for his printmaking! His work was on display at the Art Academy of Cincinnati. We are very happy 

and proud of you! 

 

We are proud to congratulate our eighth graders who have earned scholarships, acceptance into honors programs, and admission 

with distinction to high school. Eighth graders we are so proud of you! We know 

there will be more good scholarship news to share in the coming months. Con-

gratulations to Joey Nartker, Sam Gillis, Gabrielle Kemper, Connor Magness, 

Alex Brigger, Joesph Catania, Nathan Bill, Cate Zentmeyer, Isabelle Warren, 

Abby Dirr, Evan Vollmer, Ethan Plagge, Katie Wooddell, Robby Engelhardt, 

and Jacob Fullenkamp. Congratulations!! 

 

Mark your calendars. Our annual school play, The Lion King, is scheduled for 

March 10-12. Our musicians in grades 4-8 have been practicing and their perfor-

mance promises to be another spectacular show. 

 
Mark your calendars... Saturday, August 6th... in honor of Our Lady of Vic-

tory's 175th Anniversary, we are hosting the first annual, Our Lady of Victo-

ry "Holy Smokes" Professional BBQ Competition!  Professional BBQ teams 

from all over the country will come to OLV to compete.  Plenty of mouth-

watering BBQ to eat, games and live music will make this a great family 

event. There will even be a People's Choice contest where YOU will have the 

opportunity to judge BBQ from the competitors.  More details to come!  Any 

questions email; holysmokesbbqcomp@gmail.com -email monitored by Parish-

ioner; Brian Austing. 
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Overcoming Sin 
Jarred Kohn 
 
Even as a mere seminarian, people have asked me how to over-

come sins. I notice that like myself, people get 
frustrated at our failures to effectively beat sin. It 
seems like no matter how hard we try or what we 
do differently, temptation has our number. I have 
also noted that many people feel like they may be 
‘spinning their tires’ spiritually. That is, feel like 
they are unable to go deeper in their relationship 
with the Lord. These two spiritual ailments are 
often related. I read a blog post recently, that ex-
plained St. John Bosco’s advice for warding off 
sin and temptation. It was not an elaborate pro-
gram to step you through combating the Devil’s 

favorite tricks like; tempting you to eat more dessert, gossip 

about your co-workers, go to that wicked website, or spending 
too much time on social media.  
 
St. John Bosco’s advice is simpler and in many ways more pro-
found than any step by step program. His advice on how to defeat 
sin? Get to know the person of Jesus Christ present in the Eucha-
rist. We should always turn to our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament 
when we are tempted, troubled, angry, or frustrated. He will give 
us the strength to lead holy lives.  
 
I know for myself, I struggled to understand how to encounter 
Jesus under the appearance of bread and wine. When I first en-
tered seminary my Eucharistic knowledge and spirituality were 
lacking. St. John Bosco mentions two important ways the Eucha-
rist helps us to combat our sinful tendencies and follow Christ 
more closely.  The first way is by receiving Holy Communion 
fervently or well. I was taught growing up that receiving com-
munion was important. I knew in my pea-sized brain that the Eu-
charist is Jesus’ Body and Blood. However, I had no idea on how 
to prepare myself to receive that unsettling reality.  
  
My suggestions for preparing to better receive Holy Communion. 

Look at the readings for Sunday Mass each week before going to 
Mass. Try to pay attention to the prayers and readings during 
Mass leading up to Communion. Discerning how God may be 
speaking to you at Mass. As you approach Holy Communion say 
a spiritual communion. Which you can look up online or use my 
version that goes: “My Lord God, I wish to receive You with the 
purity, humility, and devotion with which Your most holy Mother 
received You, with the spirit and fervor of the Saints.” or another 
short prayer to better dispose yourself to receive our Lord in the 
Eucharist.  
 
After you receive Communion thank our Lord for the gift of Je-
sus’ Body and Blood. Then try to just silence your heart and lis-
ten to what our Lord may be saying to you. I would also suggest 
saying a prayer of thanksgiving after Mass (There should be 
some prayers in the front and back of the Breaking Bread hym-
nals at Victory.)  
 
The second piece of advice from St. John Bosco was to visit our 
Lord in the Blessed Sacrament often. This is another way to en-
counter our Lord and receive more graces to overcome our sins. 
Take time to visit Jesus in the tabernacle or exposed in adoration 
outside of Mass. This could be a frequent extended visit to the 
Church to spend time with Jesus in the Eucharist, anywhere from 
15 minutes to an hour. I think it is important to note, that if you 
are on the parish grounds for any reason between 6am - 9pm., 
you can just slip into the Church and make a quick spiritual com-
munion (reference my version above) and go back to your busi-
ness. Simply try to visit the Blessed Sacrament as much as you 
can.  
 
Receiving Communion well and frequently 
visiting Our Lord in the Eucharist will help 
you to overcome sin in your own life. By 
replacing our attachment to sin with the 
friendship of Jesus Christ. For it is in Him 
that we find the source and meaning of our lives.  

LOV                                                                                                                                      Leslie Klingenbeck  
                                                                                                  Nancy Kroeger 
 
Ladies of Victory would like to take this time to Thank those who have been taking care of the LOV Mystery Trip for the past 13+ 
years.  Susan Kohorst, Pam Briener, Jennie Magro, Beth Stacklin, MaryAnn Mecher and Joan Adkins.  Your time and service was 
greatly appreciated by all who participated over the years.  
 
Many events are still coming up in late winter, early spring to get involved with..... 
 
March 4th will be Cocktails and Canvas, March 19th is the Bunny Brunch, Snooty Fox Shopping trip will be in late March/early 
April(DBA) as well as a possible Keeneland Bus Trip(DBA).  The Chicken Dinner for the OLV Festival could always use many 
ladies to help with desserts and clearing tables May 22nd.  Please make sure you check the bulletin and the website for all LOV 
events and the Chairperson to contact.      
 
Also the LOV Board is looking for replacements.  The positions that are available are President/Co-President, Vice-President and 
Auditors.  Please let one of the Board members know that you are interested.  If you need clarification about the responsibilities 
please don't hesitate to contact Leslie Klingenbeck @513-200-0929.   
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HIGH SCHOOL HONOR ROLL 
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SETON HIGH SCHOOL 

ST. XAVIER 

ST. URSULA ACADEMY 

ELDER HIGH SCHOOL  

1st Honors 

Margaret Berding 
Mary Berding 
Alexa Carlton 
Amanda Carrick 
Savannah Carrick 
Anna Engelhardt 
Yulia Feist 
Karly Hofmann 
Anna Kelley 

Jessica Lutz 
Madelyn Young 
 
2nd Honors 

Karley Cappel 
Kaitlin Carmosino 
Kelli Currin 
Jennifer Dillon 
Adriana Knollman 

1st Honors 
Adam Arar 
Nicholas Helmers- 
  Wegman 
Nicholas Kemper 
Alex Weyler 
Bryce Weyler 
Mark Weyler 
Grant Zentmeyer 
 
 

2nd Honors 
Nicholas Bettner 
Vincent Carmosino 
Grady Garvey 
Charles Hamad Jr. 
Nicholas Hendricks 
Spencer Schaiper 
Max Schiller 
 

 

 

Nicholas Albers 
Wyatt  Albers 
Ryan Boehm 
Andrew Brown 
Ryan Browne 
Andrew Broxterman 
Mackenzie Burke 
Steven Catania 
Ryan Custer 
Jack Dee 
Thomas Doerflein 
Lucas Downey 

Ryan Duell 
John Eary 
Xavier Eilers 
Andrew Eubanks 
Brent Gavin 
Eric Groll 
Adam Helmers 
Kevin Hericks 
Clayton Hodge 
Frank Hofmeyer 
Jacob Hofmeyer 
Max Hofmeyer 

Connor Johnson 
Kyle Kehling 
Jacob Kelly 
Kyle Klingenbeck 
Joshua Lammers 
Jacob Luebbe 
Michael Maloney 
Eric Moser 
Brady Murphy 
Michael O’Connor 
Chad Ostertag 
Matthew Peterson 

Owen Plagge 
Clay Pragar 
Bradley Quatman 
Austin Roll 
Ryan Schenkel 
Matthew Stacklin 
Matthew Trotta 
Jacob Wuebbolt 
Tyler  Wuebbolt 

1ST HONORS 

Joseph Bischoff 
Mitchell Cook 
Nicholas Dirr 
Alexander Hils 
Timothy Kearns 
Alexander Lott 
Joseph Monahan 
Adam Noeth 
Solomon Richards 
Michael Schenkel 
Maxwell Trotta 
 

2ND HONORS 

Emma Acomb 
Audrey Acomb 
Kylie Albers 
Nicole Bertke 
Mara Brown 
Shanno Cavanaugh 
Meghan Davis 
Lauren Duell 
Mackenzie Dugan 
Kathryn Eary 
Olivia Faillace 
Kaitlyn Fields 
Taylor Frommeyer 
Julia  Gavin 
Samantha Gavin 
Anna Hauer 
Jessica Hayhow 

Renee Hofmeyer 
Audrey Laiveling 
Kristen Lehan 
Emily Lipps 
Ashley Luebbe 
Elizabeth Mannix 
Patricia McHale 
McKenna Moehring 
Emily Mohs 
Julia Neumeister 
Sara Neumeister 
ReneeNiederhausen 
Shannon O'Connor 
Sidney Perry 
Megan Peterson 
Veronic Richards 
Kayamarie Roll 

Megan Ruffing 
Emma Sander 
Molly Scherer 
Rileigh Smyth 
Kristen Stacklin 
Bailey Stinson 
Maria Tan 
Olivia Webber 
Emily Wieczorkowski 
Kelsey Willmes 

1ST HONORS 2ND HONORS 

Abigail Barnette 
Sarah Becker 
Lydia Brigham 
Madison Cappel 
Kelsey Cappel 
McKenzie Custer 
Michelle Deters 
Kelsey Finn 
Emily Flowers 
Annabelle Gonnella 
Elizabeth Groh 
Anne Haley 
Lauren Heideman 
Devon Jim 
Jennifer Kathmann 
Katherine Kemen 
Erin Klumb 
Meghan Koch 

Margaret Korte 
Julia Lanzillotta 
Anna Lanzillotta 
Kelly Luebbering 
Elizabeth Moore 
Erin Morgan 
Brooke Pohlman 
Cassandra Quitter 
Samantha Riegler 
Anna Schoster 
Hannah Smith 
Payton Stinson 
Sarah Telscher 
Kimberly Tope 
Amanda Topmiller 
Lindsay Wieczorkowski 
Megan Williams 
Dana Wink 

2nd Quarter 

MOTHER OF MERCY 
First Honors 

Hannah Back 
Kelsey Boeing 
Julie Deye 
Madison Link 
Morgan Maloney 

Second Honors 

Kate Bailey 
 
 
 OAK HILLS 

HIGH SCHOOL 

Unavailable at time of printing. 
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OUR LADY OF VICTORY MEMORIAL ASSOCIATION 
 
The Memorial Association is another way of remembering 
family members and friends who have died.  One Mass a 
month for a year is offered for those enrolled.  All dona-
tions provide seasonal church decorations and  furnish-
ings.   
  
During the month of November our OLV Book of Remem-
brance is placed in the atrium of the church.  The book is 
inscribed with the names of all those enrolled in the OLV 
Memorial Association since 1983. 
  

TUITION ASSISTANCE FUND 
The Tuition Assistance Fund has been established to help 
OLV  parishioners afford a Catholic education for their 
families. 

Memorial Mass Fund 
Jeanne Albers 
Juanita Betigheimer 
Joan Lipps 
Albert Martini 
Robert Spade 

In Loving Memory 
William Lawson 
Joan Lipps 
Viola Pflanzer 
Helen Wagner 

New Parishioners 
Marvin & Dawn Cox 
Sean & Misty Clark 
Brian & Lisa Henderer 
Matthew & Deborah Hirst 
Paul & Sarah Miller 
Jason & Angela Ott 
Jason & Brittany Rogers 
Nick & Lindsey Sharp 
Christopher & Cindy Tabler 
Mildred Wittich 

Food Pantry 
Jean Abrams 
Judy Dasch 
Ken Ganote 
Mary Jo Hatton 
Joan Lipps 
Henrietta Snyder 
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175th Anniversary                 
Genevieve Kenney 
 
OLV175 is in the process of organizing volunteers 
for the 175th anniversary in 2017. All Our Lady of 
Victory parishioners are encouraged to participate! 
Please email olv175anniversary@gmail.com or con-
tact Genevieve at 941-9909 for more information. 
OLV needs, welcomes, and appreciates our parish-
ioner support in making this historical anniversary a 
great celebratory year! 

L ITURGIES  IN  LENT 2016 
 

WEEKENDS Regular Saturday/Sunday Mass Schedule 
 
DAILY  MASS 8:30am Monday – Saturday  
   in church not chapel 
 
WAY  OF THE CROSS 7:00pm Fridays in Lent 
 
RECONCILIATION 9am – 4pm Saturday, Feb 13 –  
   Lenten Day of Grace 
 7-9pm  Tuesday, Feb 23 – The Light is 
   On for You 
 7-8pm  Monday, Feb 29 – Parish      
   Penance Service 
 7:30pm Every Monday – Individual  
   confession  
 3:30pm Every Saturday (except Holy 
   Sat) – Individual confession 
 After all weekend Masses during Lent 
 
HOLY  WEEK 
 

PALM  SUN, MARCH 20 REGULAR SATURDAY /SUNDAY  MASS  
  SCHEDULE 
 

MONDAY, MAR 21 8:30   MASS 
 

TUES, MAR 22 8:30   MASS 
 

WED, MAR 23 8:30   MASS 
  1:30   ALL SCHOOL STATIONS OF THE 
    CROSS 
 

HOLY THURS, MAR 24 9:00AM  MORNING PRAYER 
  7:30PM MASS OF THE LORD’S SUPPER  
    FOLLOWED BY ADORATION IN 
    CHAPEL 
 

GOOD FRIDAY , MAR 25 9:00AM  MORNING PRAYER 
  3:00PM CELEBRATION OF THE LORD’S 
    PASSION 
  7:00PM WAY  OF THE CROSS/ 
    VENERATION OF THE CROSS 
 

HOLY SAT, MAR 26 9:00AM  MORNING PRAYER 
  8:45PM EASTER VIGIL  
 

EASTER SUNDAY , MAR 27 REGULAR SUNDAY  MASS SCHEDULE 



Our Lady of Victory 
810 Neeb Rd. 

Cincinnati, OH  45233 
 

Our Lady of Victory Parish  is a part of the Roman 
Catholic Church, which we believe is 
the institutional continuation of the 
church founded by our Lord Jesus 
Christ when he sent out his apostles 
after his resurrection with these in-
structions: “Go and make disciples 
of all nations, baptizing them in the 
name of the Father, and of the Son, 

and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to carry out all 
that I have commanded of you, and know that I am 
with you always, until the end of the world.” By the 
sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and the Eucha-
rist, members of the church are promised eternal life 
and are equipped to serve God and their neighbor, 
according to the gifts and talents which each of them 
have received. In this way, we worship God in Spirit 
and Truth and welcome his Kingdom into our hearts 
and into the world. 
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Our Vision is the official publication of: 
 

Our Lady of Victory Parish      www.olv.org 
810 Neeb Rd. 

Cincinnati, OH  45233 
513-922-4460  Fax:  513-922-5476 

 
Deadline is 9 a.m. the 10th of each month, 

except Dec. and June.  
Articles and information can be emailed to 

baweber@olv.org 
 

Becky Weber, Editor 
 

If you would like more information about 

what is happening at Our Lady of Victory, 
please visit our website www.olv.org 

Masses:  Saturday 4:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:15 a.m. 
Daily Mass: 8:30 a.m. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Mondays:  7:30 p.m. 
Saturdays: 3:30 p.m. 
 

513-922-4460                                      www.olv.org 

Troop 909 
Support your local Boy 

Scout Troop! 
 

4:00 to 7:00 

Good Friday 

(March 25
th

) 

 

Carry out or Dine in 

 
go to h"p://parish.olv.org/District/Portal/52-Boy-Scouts for more infor-

ma+on. 

 


